

Transformed - September Newsletter

We're about seeing young people's lives changed by Jesus.





<u>Updates</u>

Prayer and Fasting Day

Our next prayer and fasting day will be Monday 6th October. We will be meeting in our office at Oakwood Church at 10:30am to pray together.

Please come and join us as we contend for the Youth in our town.

Church Partnerships

Please get in contact with us if you'd like to

- Talk about outreach opportunities in your community
 - Invite us to share on a Sunday morning
- Arrange some 'Safeguarding and Youth Culture' training for your church group

We'd love to support your church in engaging with young people and seeing God move in your community.

Join Us at Our Annual General Meeting

We warmly invite you to join our Annual General Meeting, held online on the evening of Monday, 6th October. You should have already received a separate invite for this, but please click the link or scan the QR code

This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate what God has done through our ministry this year and to engage with the vision for the year ahead.

Meeting

link: https://teams.live.com/meet/9360335499995?p=wlG6tzMEQBm0e1dDYc



Prayer Points

Weekly Prayer Covering

Please pray for and during our various activities during the week.

That every encounter with young people would be filled with God's love, power and revelation. That the seeds we plant today, through

Prayer Points

Weekly Prayer Covering

Please pray for and during our various activities during the week.

That every encounter with young people would be filled with God's love, power and revelation. That the seeds we plant today, through conversations, activities, and support, will grow into lasting fruit.

This is our mission field and we long to see a harvest of transformed lives.

Monday - Safe space/group mentoring session - 4pm - 5:30pm

<u>Tuesday</u> - Priorswood & Halcon Outreach 6pm - 8:30pm

<u>Wednesday</u> - Pyrland School - 1pm - 4pm, Bible study one - 5:30pm - 7pm.

Bible study two - 7pm - 8:30pm

Thursday - Asylum seeker Outreach - 4pm - 5:30pm,

Hamilton Park Outreach - 6pm - 8:30pm

Monday - Friday - Chaplaincy at Court Fields School & community

mentoring

Halloween Outreach

As we head out into the community for an additional session on Halloween, please keep us in your prayers. We will be spending time with the young people we usually connect with through our outreach, and we are believing they will experience a real difference this year. Pray that God's presence would be felt, bringing light, hope, and encouragement to the places we go.

Open Hearts

We are sensing a real softening and hunger for God's Word among the young people. Please pray that we would steward these opportunities well, helping them grow in discipleship and faith. As behaviours are being

challenged and boundaries relearned, we long for the sense of family they are experiencing, to become a doorway for Jesus to enter their lives. Pray that He would continue to move powerfully, drawing many closer to Him.

Asylum Seekers

As the world around us grows increasingly hostile, please pray for the asylum seekers we walk alongside every week. Pray that our relationships with them would deepen, and that we would have wisdom and compassion to show God's love in tangible ways. May we be a steady source of hope and care, reflecting Jesus' heart for peace and belonging, in a world that can feel uncertain and unwelcoming.

Phase 2 - Youth Hub

We are encouraged to see steady progress with Phase 2 and can really sense the Lord's hand in the timing of each step. Conversations are deepening, momentum is building, and we're beginning to see things come together that felt far off, even a few months ago.

Please continue to pray for:

- Provision that the funds would be released at just the right time
 and for favour with funding applications and letters to businesses.
- Wisdom to steward each opportunity well and keep in step with God's leading.

Thank you for standing with us as this vision moves closer to becoming reality.

Bible Study

We are beginning a new topic in one of our Bible studies, and we are believing it will be a time of real transformation. Please pray that as young people engage with this series, their hearts would be softened, their hunger for God's Word would grow, and they would receive a deep

revelation of Jesus' desire and love for them. Pray that their relationship with Him would deepen in a lasting way, and that the sessions would be filled with the Holy Spirit, bringing breakthrough and fresh revelation.

Chloe at Court Field's

Please continue to pray for Chloe and all that she is doing at Court Fields School. That she would have freedom to follow the Lord's prompting with young people, and be filled with wisdom, compassion, and courage to bring life and hope into every situation.

Thank you

We are deeply grateful to everyone who partners with us in this mission.

Your support is the heartbeat of God's work among young people in

Taunton, and we couldn't do it without you.

<u>To our Trustees and Volunteers</u> – your dedication and servant-hearted love inspire us every day. Through your time, energy, and passion, God's love reaches young people in powerful ways. Thank you for faithfully walking alongside us and serving with such commitment.

<u>To our Financial Supporters</u> – your generosity makes this mission possible. Every gift is a seed of hope, and we trust God to use it to bear lasting fruit in the lives of the young people we serve.

<u>To our Prayer Partners</u> – your prayers sustain and guide everything we do. They protect, empower, and open doors for God to move. If you feel led to share a word or vision, please do pass it to Kelly, so we can continue seeking God's direction together.

We celebrate and thank God for each of you, and for the crucial role you play in shaping the future of young people in our community.

How to Give

Your support helps us bring hope, love, and the message of Jesus to young people in Taunton. There are a few ways to partner with us:

Online: Visit our website to make a one-off donation or set up a regular gift.

https://www.tauntonyfc.co.uk/

- Bank Transfer: Contact us for details if you'd like to give directly.
- Cash or cheque: If you would rather gift via cash or cheque, you can get this to Kelly directly, or via our new office address;

Oakwood Church Centre, Obridge Road, TA2 7PU

Every gift is a part of God's work, helping us point young people to Jesus and see lives transformed. Thank you for joining us in this mission.



Join our Giving Team

Copyright © 2025 Taunton Youth for Christ, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in through either our website, social media, event. Thank you for keeping up to date, we pray you are encouraged

Our mailing address is:

Taunton Youth for Christ
Taunton Youth For Christ Office
Oakwood Church Centre, Obridge Road
Taunton, Somerset TA2 7PU
United Kingdom

Add us to your address book